
From: Sharpe, Bill <billsharpe@live5news.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/23/2016 2:51:53 PM
Subject: Governor's News Conference

    Chaney, hope this finds you well! We think the substance of the Governor’s letter to the Secretary of Energy is so 
important, we’d like to hear what the Governor has to say in her own words. We would certainly welcome her 
holding a news conference on this
Important matter, which we believe affects all of us in the state.
     Thanks for your time,
Warm regards,
Bill
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